
Minnesota 

 

The Minnesota Department of Commerce has determined 

that the technology surcharge for all insurance producer 

license applications will be reduced from $20 to $15, 

effective May 2, 2022. This will affect all license types for 

applications, renewals, and reinstatements.  

 

 


